TVC NY License LLC
Station WNYN-LD
Request to Extend LPTV Engineering STA Application

TVC New York Licensee, LLC (“TVC”) continues to operate WNYN-LD on Channel
29, as a continuation of its Spanish language television broadcast service to the viewers of New
York City. The Commission granted the current Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to TVC
because it was being displaced from its long-standing operation of many years on Channel 39, so
that its valuable Spanish language service would not be disrupted. TVC timely filed an
application to displace permanently to Channel 30, in order obtain a permanent channel for
WNYN-LD. Subsequently, TVC timely entered into a partial settlement for the permanent use
of Channel 30 in the recent LPTV displacement channel settlement filing window.

TVC respectfully requests that the Commission grant the instant application to extend its
current STA. Such a grant would serve the public interest in continuation of an important
Spanish language over-the-air television service of many years standing.



